DORRIDGE SURGERY PATIENTS’ PARTICIPATION GROUP
Minutes of the A.G.M. held at Dorridge Surgery on 16th October 2012
Present ; J. Lanfermeijer, A. Carey, G.Waight , D. Eckley, Y. Brodie, W. Lanfermeijer, A.Fox, M. Nicholson, L. Clements, I. Black and Dr. Reid
Apology; V. Tabb
Minutes of the last A.G.M were read aloud and signed as a true record.
Election of the committee

W. Lanfermeijer was elected treasurer to replace G. Waight.
V. Tabb had agreed to replace A. Carey as secretary and was duly elected.

No change as chairman but I. Black is to act as deputy when necessary.

Presently there are no vacancies for new P.P.G members but anyone interested is welcome to volunteer at Extend and Striders and Strollers
J. Lanfermeijer welcomed Louise Clements to the meeting, saying how nice to have another young member with a fresh point of view.

Chairman’s report

J. Lanfermeijer listed the activities of the group during the past year:-
Five regular meetings

Attendance at meetings of Solihull group of P.P.Gs, listening to speakers from various projects throughout Solihull.
Continued success of Extend and Striders and Strollers exercise groups and the creation of a Tai Chi group.
Presence at Dorridge Day with a book stall to raise money towards a new defibrillator for the surgery.
Two 1st Aid courses held last year enabling 26 people to attend.
The continuation of quarterly newsletters available in the surgery and pharmacy.
Treasurer’s report

G. Waight reported on the bank balance which stands at £2472.85. Copies of the annual accounts were handed out.
Report from the surgery.

A. Fox reported on the ability to book appointments on line for that day or up to two weeks ahead. On line prescriptions are working well but there will be some clarification in the next newsletter.

The possibility of completing the annual survey on line was raised. M. Nicholson and L. Clements are to liaise with A. Fox.

An apprentice is working in the office and the success of the new receptionists appointed by Amanda was mentioned.
The automatic check in works well and reminders of appointments are sent by text

This year’s ‘flu clinics are successful with an extra one planned for 17th November.

No definite news yet from Sainsburys as to when the development will start.

A.O.B.
1st Aid courses planned for January on two Saturdays to allow those at school or work to attend.

The P.P.G. would welcome a chance to be involved with the planning of the new surgery.

Anyone interested in finding out about the P.P.G. is welcome to volunteer to help at Extend or Striders and Strollers both of which are linked to the P.P.G.

In future the newsletter and P.P.G. minutes will be accessible on the website. 

Dates of meetings in future
26th November 2012, 7th January 2013, 19th February 2013, 25th March, 20th May, 21st July and 3rd September. 
